
 

DPU – Plant Wide Facilities Plan Ordinance 

Water Reclamation 
 

Bullet Points 

 

 Many of the facilities at the Bay View Water Reclamation Plant are over 30 years of age 

and are beyond the intended service life, which if kept in service would threaten the 

operational integrity and jeopardize the NPDES discharge permit of the plant. 

 

 The Plant Wide Facilities Plan will analyze the entire plant treatment system and collection 

system and develop a facilities plan to renovate, update and replace the existing systems as 

needed to continue to provide service for the future.   

 

 The Division of Water Reclamation advertised for and received proposals for professional 

engineering services to conduct the study.  

 

 This ordinance authorizes the appropriation and expenditure of up to $1,000,000 for 

professional engineering services related to the Plant Wide Facilities Plan.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


